
 
This week we are thinking about Inclusion.  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Today is Safer Internet Day. With such rapid changes in technology, it is impossible to imagine what life will look like 
for our children when they grow up. It is our responsibility to teach them how to select and understand appropriate 
information safely. Although we teach e-safety at the beginning of every new term, today is an opportunity to        
reinforce the message further. There is some very useful guidance available to families through the UK Safer Internet 
Centre. https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers 
 

There have been some staff changes over the past few days. Mrs Day has left her role as a teaching assistant after 14 
years to follow a new career in the adult care sector. We have welcomed Miss Munford, who will be sharing            
responsibility for teaching Kenya class with Mrs Chard. We have also been joined by two new lunchtime controllers, 
Mrs McKellar and Mrs Temperley. 
 

As there are a very high number of covid cases in Wokingham schools, we request that you please continue to wear a 
face covering whilst on the school site.  This will be reviewed after half term. 
 

This term is always a busy one. Please check new events added to the calendar. 
 

Have a lovely week, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Tracey Stanton 

Final thought: God loves each of us as if there were only one of us. Augustine 

Our Vision Statement, ‘Opening the door to learning and life’ reflects our determination to inspire every child achieve their potential  
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COMING UP— 
FEBRUARY 

8—Tuesday Safer Internet Day 

15—Tuesday Parents’ Evening (Teams appointments) 3.30-6pm  

16—Wednesday Parents’ Evening Kenya class 4-7pm instead of Thu 

17—Thursday Parents’ Evening (Teams appointments) 4-7pm  

18—Friday Break the rules day (PTA) 

Mon 21—Fri 25 Half Term—School Closed 

MARCH 

2—Wednesday PTA Meeting—7.30pm in Rainbow Room 

3—Thursday World Book Day Stories for Breakfast 

4—Friday Happy Bags Collection 

7—Monday Year 2 SATs meeting—6pm 

9—Wednesday Year 4 Parents meeting—Times Tables—6pm 

10—Thursday Year 6 SATs & residential meeting—6pm 

18—Friday Red Nose Day 

26—Saturday Purple Day (worldwide epilepsy awareness day) 

A full list of Term Dates can be found on the School Website 

Something to do at Half Term   

Olympic themed cycle trail around 

Ashridge Meadow, Eldridge Park off 

Bell Foundry Lane 

Wokingham Borough Council have 
arranged for a cycle trail to be placed 
at Ashridge Meadow, Eldridge Park, off 
Bell Foundry Lane, Wokingham from  
19 – 27 Feb 2022. Please see the link 
below for details 

https://myjourneywokingham.com/
events/half-term-trail-at-ashridge-
meadows-winter-olympics-themed/ 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmyjourneywokingham.com%2Fevents%2Fhalf-term-trail-at-ashridge-meadows-winter-olympics-themed%2F&data=04%7C01%7CJoyce.Stoner%40wokingham.gov.uk%7C22777dcf01b7469ede7608d9ea2bdaa5%7C996ee15c0b3e4
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmyjourneywokingham.com%2Fevents%2Fhalf-term-trail-at-ashridge-meadows-winter-olympics-themed%2F&data=04%7C01%7CJoyce.Stoner%40wokingham.gov.uk%7C22777dcf01b7469ede7608d9ea2bdaa5%7C996ee15c0b3e4
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmyjourneywokingham.com%2Fevents%2Fhalf-term-trail-at-ashridge-meadows-winter-olympics-themed%2F&data=04%7C01%7CJoyce.Stoner%40wokingham.gov.uk%7C22777dcf01b7469ede7608d9ea2bdaa5%7C996ee15c0b3e4

